
 
 
From: Don Blay  
> Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 9:37 AM 
> To: Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@London.ca> 
> Cc: Huron-Albinger Lila  
> Subject: Shift meeting May 3/17 
>  
> Good morning Heather 
 
> In regards to the upcoming meeting I am forwarding an article written by Sid Noel in 
the April 22nd edition of the London Free Press. It would be my addition to the 
discussion on May 3rd. Professor Noel was my Politics 20 professor in 1965 at 
Western. He was and is an incisive thinker then, and now. As I mentioned to my 
councillor, Anna Hopkins, and her assistant Lila, we need to put on the brakes and look 
carefully at this situation as it relates to the reality of London, not the wannabe London. 
Provincial and federal politicians who control a good portion of the purse strings, are not 
pressing for an immediate response. I hope we can get this right, because I find the 
prospect and implications of the tunnel alone, to be ominous. 
 
> Thanks, 
> Don Blay 
 
 
 
> https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lf 
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